
 

#5GumExperience announcement next week

Remember that awesome #5GumExperience featuring Two door Cinema Club held earlier this year? Well, brace yourselves
South Africa, because the next "experience" is being announced next week. All will be revealed next week Tuesday and
Wednesday in Jozi and Cape Town respectively, when the announcement - of what many are predicting to be an
international DJ... - is made. Keep an eye out on Facebook and Twitter for the breaking news.
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